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July 9, 2020 
 

 

 
Cancellation of Procurement Notice 

 
Advertisement Ref: 64035 – Editor/Writer (International Consultant)  

 
Dear Proposer, 
 

Notice is hereby given to all Proposers that UNDP has cancelled the above referenced 
Procurement Notice.  The position will be re-advertised shortly, and the opportunity will be 
published on the UNDP Procurement Notice.   Applicants who had previously submitted an offer and 
are still interested in the position will be required to re-apply. 
 
The UNDP apologizes for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
 

.   

 
Benard Korir  

OIC, Procurement 
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